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Official Letter

To the Esteemed Head of the Chief Administrative Office, City of Burnaby

Greetings. I am Sim Yu-jeong, Director of the Administrative Support Division of Hwaseong City.

On behalf of Hwaseong City’s Administrative Support Division, I extend my warm regards and
sincere appreciation to the staff of Burnaby’s Chief Administrative Office for your continuous efforts

in strengthening the friendship between our cities.

On January 3, 2025, Hwaseong will become the fifth city in the Republic of Korea to surpass a
population of one million, marking the beginning of our journey as “Hwaseong Special City.” We
would be honored if Burnaby could celebrate with us by contributing a congratulatory video message

for the Hwaseong Special City Commemoration Ceremony, held alongside our citizens.

Additionally, we would like to extend a formal invitation to a delegation from Burnaby to attend
the “24th Hwaseong Citizen’s Day Commemoration Ceremony” on March 21, 2025. We look
forward to strengthening our friendship in 2025 through direct, in-person exchanges, bringing our

two cities together face-to-face.

Once again, I extend my heartfelt gratitude for Burnaby’s continued support and encouragement. |

wish all the staff members of Burnaby’s Chief Administrative Office good health and well-being.

Sim Yu-jeong

Director of the Administrative Support Division, Hwaseong City
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